Manatii
Taonga
Ministry

for Culture
& Heritage

26 October 2016

Wiremu Winitana
fyi-request-4836-64fc881e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Winitana

| refer to your email of 24 October 2016 to the Ministry for Culture and Heritage
requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) the following information:

Can you digitally archive all analogue film footage and/or audio recordings of the 23rd
Prime Minister of New Zealand, Michael Joseph Savage, and make them publicly
available on the internet?

This letter is to advise that your request has been transferred to the Department of
Internal Affairs for a response, as the question you ask relates to that agency’s areas
of responsibility.

Section 14(b)(ii) of the OIA allows me to transfer a request to another government
agency when it is believed that the request is more closely associated with the
activities of that organisation.

You retain the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review
my decision to transfer your request.

Yours sincerely

Kim Rex
Manager, Ministerial Services




